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Origami for the Connoisseur
Discover how to turn a simple square of paper into something
incredible with this step-by-step guide to making beautiful origami
models - from funky boats and gift boxes, to amazing animals and superstylish fashion outfits. The perfect book for paper-folding fanatics
aged 8 and above.

Modern Origami
This stunning book presents detailed instructions for 11 elegant and
lifelike paper flower projects that will enhance any home or occasion.
The author starts by showing how to fold seven types of paper roses
using a variety of techniques.

Animal Origami for the Enthusiast
"A kusudama is a traditional Japanese sphere formed by modular origami
construction techniques. This guide presents instructions for more
than forty elaborate kusudama that range in shape from stars to
flowers to pinwheels. Suitable for intermediate-level and experienced
folders of all ages"--

Easy Origami for Everyone
Beautiful, full-color photographs accompany step-by-step instructions
and diagrams for 20 functional boxes, which range from conventional
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squares to those in the form of a bird, basket, cat's head, flower,
and more.

Origami Zoo
Over 150 models and panoramas folded from one or more squares,
including animals, flowers, faces, modular models, geometric shapes,
and much more.

The Awesome Origami Pack
Clear instructions and illustrations help complete over 60 fascinating
projects — from the relatively simple four-point star to the more
involved ballet dancer. For intermediate and advanced paperfolders.

Mind-Blowing Modular Origami
Fly high with paper models of some of the most astonishing aircraft
and spacecraft ever designed! The Smithsonian's National Air and Space
Museum hosts seven million visitors annually—a testament to our
enduring fascination with flight. Noted origami artist John Szinger
has created this unique collection of paper airplane and rocket models
inspired by real life flying machines. Let your imagination soar with
14 original designs, including: A Supersonic Transport, recalling the
golden age of commercial hypersonic travel The Space Pod, designed to
safely return astronauts to earth through the intense heat of re-entry
A graceful Hot Air Balloon—make several to create your own miniature
ballooning festival An elusive Flying Saucer—try as they might, the
government can't conceal this one A sci-fi inspired Art Deco Rocket
with exaggerated fins and sleek lines And many other thrilling origami
air and space models! Air and Space Origami Kit contains everything
you need to create high quality air and space models: A colorful
64-page step-by-step origami instructions book 14 exciting air and
space origami projects 48 sheets of downloadable, double-sided folding
paper for printing at home Each model comes complete with a set of
interesting facts about the vehicle, as well as detailed step-by-step
instructions showing you how to fold it. Air and Space Origami Kit is
perfect for aspiring astronauts and origami beginners of all ages!

The Art and Craft of Geometric Origami
Every day millions of us sit in front of a computer screen tapping
away at a keyboard, mostly writing virtual notes to unseen
correspondents. By contrast, an origami project is a chance to be
creative and make something tangible; in fact, turning a piece of
paper into a three-dimensional sculpture is a meditative journey that
instills in us a sense of pride, competence, and accomplishment. As we
fold the paper, the focus required and the tactile connection help
free our minds to roam, creating the opportunity for a moment of selfPage 2/13
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reflection, for true presence of mind.

Zen Origami
Easy Money Origami Kit
Japanese origami expert Hisao Fukui shows you how to create incredibly
realistic paper birds and flying insects, a winged dinosaur and even
an undulating Chinese dragon! The easy-to-follow folding instructions
and photos in this book present 24 challenging and amazingly lifelike
models—from intermediate to complex in terms of their level of
difficulty. The 24 unique models in this book include: The Swan—The
multilayered wings and body give this familiar model a major threedimensional upgrade The Crane—Far from traditional, this crane rests
on its built-in platform, and has an optional open wing configuration
that can double as a fancy box Peacocks—One with tail feathers stowed
neatly behind, and another with its tail fan proudly displayed The
Swallow—Its distinctive bifurcated tail is on display in a kinetic
diving pose The Crested Kingfisher—The artfully modeled eye of this
hunter appears to be on the lookout for its next meal Stink
Bug—there's nothing foul about this instantly recognizable shieldshaped insect model Beetles—A Horned Beetle with unfurled wings and a
Rhinoceros Beetle with an intimidating spiky head Flying Chinese
Dragon—Segmented and supple, this ancient symbol of power and good
fortune is poised to pounce The Dragonfly—This incredibly detailed
form is the most challenging model here, but the spectacular results
are well worth the effort And many more!

Krazy Karakuri Origami
This collection of projects by the "father of modern origami" contains
detailed instructions for 60 of the master's original works. Master
origami artist Akira Yoshizawa was a true innovator who played a
seminal role in the rebirth of origami in the modern world. He served
as a bridge between past and present—between the ancient traditional
craft and the development of origami as a modern practice—in terms of
inventing new techniques and in preserving the traditional Japanese
forms. In fact, the notational system of diagrams widely used today to
indicate how models are folded was largely invented by him. Above all,
Yoshizawa was responsible for elevating origami to the status of an
art form. This beautiful origami book is the first comprehensive
survey of the extraordinary work of Akira Yoshizawa. In addition to 60
models from his private collection, it features over 1,000 original
drawings by the artist, and English translations of his writings in
Japanese on origami, all of which are published here for the very
first time. Origami projects include: The Koinobori and the Helmet
Butterflies of Every Kind Fairy Tale Crowns and Caps The Lion Mask The
Tengu Masks and many more! Akira Yoshizawa also contains an
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explanation of the Master's personal philosophy of origami by
Yoshizawa's widow, Kiyo Yoshizawa and an insightful introduction from
Robert Lang, a leading artist and exponent of origami art in the West.

Origami Omnibus
Frank Lloyd Wright (1867–1959) is the most renowned and popular
architect and designer in America. His buildings, including
Fallingwater and New York's Guggenheim Museum, are iconic landmarks.
Now you can create 14 of his best loved buildings using the art of
kirigami (cutting and folding). Each project features step-by-step
instructions and a template that you remove from the book. You follow
the lines on the template, cutting and folding to make your own model.
All you need is a craft knife, a cutting mat, and a ruler. Clear
cutting tips help you with the tricky stages, while photos of the
finished model show you the final design. To make things easier, the
most intricate parts of the templates are pre-die-cut. Then simply
display your finished model and admire your handiwork. Suitable for
folding experts and beginners alike, Frank Lloyd Wright Paper Models
is a must for Wright fans and architectural model enthusiasts.

Easy Origami
Spark a lifetime of creativity with a few sheets of paper! Discover
the art of paper folding with Origami Made Simple. Featuring 40
classic and original origami models, complete with detailed diagrams
and written instructions for every step, it's the fastest way for you
to start creating eye-catching paper sculptures. If you're new to
origami, the iconic yet approachable designs in this book are a great
way to hone your skills--and have a blast doing it. Start with
straightforward models that take 10 steps or less and work your way up
to more complex creations. No matter the level of difficulty, every
model is diagrammed for ease of use, with tricky folds highlighted and
broken down into multiple steps. This origami book includes: Classic
and contemporary--Try your hand at recognizable models, like Crane and
Sailboat, as well as original designs, like Cobra and Teapot. Tips and
techniques--Pay attention to tips that help you select the right
paper, work through tough steps, and add your own creative twist.
Symbol glossary--Find a comprehensive guide to standard origami
symbols, as well as helpful info on how to read origami diagrams. Fold
up some fun with Origami Made Simple!

Origami Made Simple
**Winner of the Moonbeam Children's Book Award Bronze Medal** Kids of
all ages will love this super cute collection of easy origami crafts
that can be customized in endless ways. Follow chibi manga mascots
Kami Kami and Orihime as they show you how to fold up the models, and
then how to personalize them in thousands of ways. The possibilities
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are limitless! Packed with accessories that you can use to create
unique, embellished models, this origami kit includes: 48 sheets of
colorful origami paper Over 35 sticker accessories 100 stick-on pearls
in assorted colors 150 glittering sequins 50 assorted stick-on
rhinestones Lace Washi tape A full-color book with folding
instructions and tips for decorating the models Surprise your friends
with your creativity! Create adorable kawaii figures and learn
fascinating facts about the countries and cultures that have inspired
the designs. Origami projects in this kit include: A Cupcake: Cute,
sweet, and almost good enough to eat--and why not add some more stickon pearls as the "icing on the cake?" A Crown: Dazzle your subjects
with a rhinestone-encrusted wearable tiara A Daruma Doll: Fold up this
lucky Japanese character and make a wish as you color in one eye.
Color the other eye when your wish is granted! Maneki Neko: The
Japanese waving cat who summons good fortune. Fold and decorate a
personalized kitty for each of your friends! Matryoshka Dolls: The
famously adorable Russian nesting dolls And many more fascinating
projects! Perfect for parties or as a gift, kids can have hours of fun
doing something physical away from a screen!

Densho Origami
With this origami folding book, learn how to create original animals,
birds, follower that are as beautiful as the treasures they hold! Stepby-step diagrams, instructions, and photographs of the finished
projects will show you how to make origami that are both decorative
and interactive. The benefit of Origami is being proven especially in
the area of math, science, art, creativity and logic thinking. In
addition, this can be a mindfulness therapy when folding familiar
models. Folding papers will involve both our hands and mind to be
active. It is a craft that is fun, mindfulness and therapeutic for all
ages. From simple creations to advanced works of art, Origami Book
will show you how to create unique and original origami toys and
decorations.

Amazing Origami
Features instructions for creating practical origami accessories,
including different types of boxes, chopsticks holders, pouches, bags,
and cases.

Naomiki Sato's Origami Roses
Fold and fire aerodynamic paper airplanes dozens of feet into the air
with this easy origami ebook. High Performance Paper Airplanes
presents a collection of realistic origami paper airplanes from wellknown author and paper aviation expert Andrew Dewar. Dewar has spent
decades perfecting the art of folding easy paper airplanes that both
look great and fly well. This new series takes paper airplanes to new
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heights—literally! The planes can be fired high into the air with a
rubber band launcher and are designed to circle down for a long time.
The airplane designs are also printed in full-color on both sides and
precut so you just need to push them out and assemble them using a bit
of glue. Although fun for folders of any age, these paper plane
designs are so simple that they can be considered "origami-for-kids"
projects and are a great way to learn origami. The origami airplanes
range from simple designs that can be assembled in under a minute to
detailed scale replicas that look and fly like the real thing. The
included instructional origami book not only explains how to assemble
each plane, but how to fine-tune it to coax the best performance.
Helpful tips for hosting competitions with your friends, and
suggestions for designing your own origami airplane models are also
included. This paper airplanes ebook contains: 46 page, full-color
origami book Clear step-by-step instructions Tips on building and
flying paper planes 10 paper airplane models Colorful and realistic
designs Fun to build and amazing to fly, these beautiful models are
guaranteed to turn heads and draw a crowd of spectators every time you
fly them. Using the rubber-band catapult and with a bit of practice,
you'll be able to launch paper planes that remain aloft for 30 to 60
seconds—and more! Paper airplane models include: Hornet Tiger Eclipse
Zero Corsair And many more…

Karakuri
A complete introduction to origami paper folding for beginners at an
unbeatable price! Easy Origami for Beginners is the ideal beginner's
introduction to the magic of origami. This value-packed book shows you
how to fold the 20 most popular origami models that everyone loves to
make. It is fully illustrated in color with simple and clear step-bystep instructions for each model. Included are the following
delightful projects: A Picture Frame -- a useful and inexpensive way
to display your favorite family photos A Mother Duck and Duckling --an
adorable duck and duckling pair that requires only one sheet of paper!
A Hibiscus Blossom -- one of two "modular" designs in the book that
use several folded sheets to form a blossom that looks complicated
(but isn't!) The Dart Glider -- a classic paper airplane that's fun to
fold, but even more fun to fly! An Inflatable Bunny Balloon -- the
most challenging (and rewarding!) model in the booka puff of air makes
it 3D! And many more! The clear, colorful instructions in this book
make it easy to create amazing paper models without any previous paperfolding experience. Perfect for adults or kids, and the ideal gift for
someone who would like to try their hand at the traditional Japanese
art of origami!

The Book of Mindful Origami
Here at last is an origami book intended solely for the advanced
paperfolder. Groundbreaking in concept and challenging in content, it
presents sixty-five ingenious projects by respected masters working in
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a variety of themes and origami genres. From Toshikazu Kawasaki's
Unique Iso-area Folding Method to David Briil's remarkable "bottle" to
Peter Engel's playful "kangaroo," the featured designs have been
carefully chosen to test the refined sensibilities and stimulate the
artistic appetites of the origami devotee. If you are an accomplished
paperfolder you will be inspired by the beauty and logic of the
geometric form as discovered in such designs as Hourglass, Rotating
Tetrahedon, Brain Ticklers, and Extraterrestrial Being. You will
delight in the wit and poetry of representational origami as you
create delicate and winsome patterns for Kitten, Goose, Pelican,
Giraffe, Camellia, Spiral Snail Shell, Ground Beetle, Pine Cone, Fox,
and many more designs. What's more, you will find the key to
successfully mastering numerous intricate techniques and complex paper
foldwith ease! This is no ordinary origami workbook. Complicated
processes are made highly accessible-yet remain daring-through clear,
concise instructions and highly detailed diagrams. One of the
unexpected joys of the book is that its mentally invigorating text
will serve as an ongoing inspiration to novel approaches and new
origami adventures - even after you have completed a project.

Origami City
"This book contains 20 origami projects that take time and thought to
complete, offering readers contemplative sessions that manifest in
beautiful pieces of folded paper art"--

My First Origami Kit
Origami Set
**Winner of Creative Child Magazine 2015 Preferred Choice Award**
Children and beginners can make fun and simple origami projects with
this great origami kit. My First Origami Kit is the perfect,
affordable introductory kit for kids and parents to learn and master
the joys of origami together. If you've never done origami before, My
First Origami Kit is a great origami kit for beginners. It is filled
with origami of all kinds—birds, beasts, vehicles, even a teddy bear
that talks when you open and close its arms. The folding fun begins
with the specially designed origami papers. Both sides are decorated
based on the subject—feathers for the duck, metal plates for the
airplane, scales for the cobra, and other surprises. You'll end up
with a great looking paper model no matter which side you start with.
You can add fun stickers to your finished models—to make eyes, ears,
paws, and other features. This easy origami kit contains: Full-colored
instructional booklet Easy-to-follow instructions 22 origami-for-kids
projects 150 detailed stickers 60 two-sided folding sheets Origami
paper is pre-colored This kit is sure to keep kids engaged and happy
for hours. They'll be so proud of their very first origami—and you'll
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be happy to display them! Origami projects include: Penny Penguin Sea
Surfer Caramel Bear Magic Box Hugo Pig And many more…

Super Cute Origami Kit
Originally published: Tokyo: Shubunsha, 2007.

Amazing Origami
Presents instructions for creating a variety of origami animals.

Amazing Origami Boxes
This unique book by an origami master uses geometric and mathematical
principles as well as rectangular paper to create a wide range of
insects, plants, trees, animals, and fantastic creatures. Original
models include hummingbirds, dragonflies, peacocks, rabbits, toads,
fish, maple leaves, the golden beetle, a praying mantis, a tortoise,
and more.

Fantastic Origami Flying Creatures
With this origami-how-to book, learn how to fold unique gift boxes
that are as unique as the treasures they hold! Considered the most
famous living origami master, Tomoko Fuse is known for her expertise
in box-folding and other origami paper craft styles. The simple flat
box, or tato, is an excellent introduction to the art of beginner
origami and allows readers to "start small," then build to more
intricate pieces. Handmade paper boxes are an expression of origami
crafts at their very best. Experiment with different thicknesses,
textures, and origami paper designs of paper for a true one-of-a-kind
presentation. Step by step instructions and diagrams guide you from
start to finish as you create: Flat boxes in several different shapes
Boxes with multifaceted tops Box tops with spiraled flourishes And so
much more Origami box folding is a relaxing and satisfying craft for
all levels of expertise and—with a little practice and this easy
origami book—gift-giving will never be the same.

The Complete Book of Origami
With the increasing popular interest in mindfulness—and seeking quiet
in the tumult of modern life—origami, the centuries-old practice of
paper folding, has enjoyed a tremendous resurgence. With origins
possibly dating to sixth century Buddhism, the art of creating shapes
from pieces of paper offers an appealing combination of calming
concentration and the opportunity to create small works of art with
our own hands. This mind-bending collection of geometric origami
includes twenty-seven inventive shapes, from simple one-piece pyramids
to beautiful and intricate starbursts, each carefully designed and
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explained with illustrated step-by-step instructions. Also included
are thirty-two sheets of origami paper to get you started.

Akira Yoshizawa, Japan's Greatest Origami Master
Includes illustrated instructions for origami projects that range from
simple to challenging.

Incredible Origami
Explains the mathematical principles behind origami; introduces simple
ways to divide segments, angles, and areas into equal parts; and
offers instructions for projects.

Origami Basics : [mit wenigen Schritten zu faszinierenden
Faltkreationen]
Make moveable origami projects with this great beginner level origami
ebook! Karakuri are traditional Japanese mechanized puppets originally
made from the 17th to 19th century. The word karakuri means
"mechanism" or "trick". Krazy Karakuri Origami is a unique paper craft
that brings together the of art paper folding and the fun of karakuri.
Amaze your friends as you watch your origami paper creations wiggle,
walk, tumble, shuffle and spin right before your eyes! Renowned
origami artist and teacher, Andrew Dewar has designed these origami
for kids projects to be simple enough to be completed quickly and
easily. No need to learn origami folding, painting or cutting—just
punch fold and enjoy! This easy origami ebook contains: A full-colored
64-page booklet Clear step-by-step instruction and easy-to-follow
diagrams 24 fun-to-do projects with 16 pre-cut cardstock Karakuri
characters Krazy Karakuri Origami is a great value and is packed with
hours of entertainment suited for all ages. The step-by-step diagrams
clearly show how an origami model is assembled as well as how it will
move. Basic explanations of tools and techniques mean that the
creative folder will soon be folding their own original karakuri
origami creations! Origami projects include: Sumo Wrestlers Bobbing
Bird Jumping Frog Lola the Ladybug And many more…

Tomoko Fuse's Origami Boxes
This pack contains 500 high-quality origami sheets printed with
colorful and attractive Chiyogami Designs. These traditional Japanese
paper patterns were developed to enhance the creative work of origami
artists and paper crafters. The pack contains 12 designs unique to
this pack, and all of the papers are printed with coordinating colors
on the reverse to provide aesthetically pleasing combinations in
origami models that show both the front and back of the papers. A
booklet in the pack provides instructions for: Crane Kimono Simple
Swan Star Box Samurai Helmet Rowboat Pig Balloon
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Origami Paper 500 sheets Chiyogami Designs 6" 15cm
Origami paper with stunning Japanese traditional prints and fun and
simple folding instructions! Amazing Origami is designed for origami
paper folders of all ages and all skill levels—from novices up to more
experienced folders. It provides everything you need to create
exciting and original origami art. The gorgeous folding papers feature
delicate patterns with gold detailing, recalling the one-of-a-kind
traditional designs used in the Japanese kimono fabrics from a bygone
era. This origami ebook contains: A full-colored 64-page booklet Clear
step-by-step instruction and diagrams 17 fun-to-do projects
Downloadable folding sheets One of the wonderful aspects of origami is
it's simplicity. The paper folder needs nothing more than something to
fold—no glue, no tape, no string or wire—just a piece of paper! Though
the materials are simple, origami exemplifies the ability of the human
mind to solve problems and create beautiful harmony. Origami is
relaxing and peaceful, but it is also fun and exciting to discover new
ways to fold paper. With Amazing Origami's simple instructions,
origami beginners will be able to get started immediately. With the
beautiful, Japanese origami paper, experienced paper folders can
create unique origami art. Origami projects include: Luna Moth
Tortoise Carp Leaf Peacock Butterfly Koi Chinese Pinwheel And many
more…

Practical Origami
Modular origami is the latest craze in paper folding! These threedimensional models are created from many small pieces of paper that
are easily folded and then cleverly fit together to form a spectacular
shape. They range from paper polyhedra to bristling buckyballs that
are reminiscent of sea urchins—to ornate flower-like spheres. Each
piece of paper is held by the tension of the other
papers—demonstrating the remarkable hidden properties of paper, which
is at the same time flexible but also durable! Author Byriah Loper has
been creating modular origami sculptures for just five years, but in
that time, he's pushed the upper limits of the art form with some of
the most significant, most complex geometric paper constructions ever
assembled. While many geo-modular origami artists focus on creating
dense floral spheres, Byriah has pioneered the open, linear "wire
frame" approach, which results in a very complex-looking model that
reveals the interior of its form. He regularly exhibits his sculptures
annually at the Origami USA convention in New York and was recently a
featured artist at the "Surface to Structure" exhibition at the Cooper
Union gallery in the East Village. A great way to learn origami, the
easy-to-follow diagrams and step-by-step instructions in this book
show you how to fold the paper components and then assemble them to
create 22 incredible models. Each model is a new challenge, and the
paper sculptures you create look fantastic on your desk or shelf!
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Frank Lloyd Wright Paper Models
Make moveable origami projects with this great beginner-level origami
kit! Origami Paper Toys Kit is a unique paper craft kit that brings
together the of art paper folding and the fun of moveable toys. Amaze
your friends as you watch your origami paper creations wiggle, walk,
tumble, shuffle and spin right before your eyes! No need to learn
origami folding, painting or cutting—just punch fold and enjoy! This
easy origami kit contains: A full-colored 64-page booklet Clear stepby-step instruction and easy-to-follow diagrams 24 fun-to-do projects
with 16 pre-cut cardstock characters 40 double-sided sheets of durable
folding & construction papers 2 different paper sizes and many colors
The step-by-step diagrams clearly show how an origami model is
assembled as well as how it will move. Basic explanations of tools and
techniques mean that the creative folder will soon be folding their
own original karakuri origami creations! Origami projects include:
Sumo Wrestlers Bobbing Bird Jumping Frog Lola the Ladybug And many
more…

High-Performance Paper Airplanes
Detailed instructions and illustrations describe how to create an
assortment of origami animals, and discusses choosing the necessary
supplies

Kusudama Origami
Includes 50 sheet of origami paper (including patterned, foil, and
waterproof varieties), and step-by-step instructions for dozens of
projects. Readers will also find an introduction to the history of
origami, basic folding techniques and a printed folding guide.

Genuine Japanese Origami
Butterflies, speedboats, and penguins, who would have thought so much
could be made out of paper? These step-by-step guides offer origami
projects with a range of difficulty levels. Clear illustrations of
folds and photos of the finished product are included in each fun
project.

Air and Space Origami Ebook
Densho origami is based on figures from Japanese folklore, handed down
from generation to generation for over a hundred years. These densho
origami figures are all quite simple to make, but beautiful and
balanced, and are considered an expression of Japan's heart, soul,
wisdom, and culture. Densho Origami introduces thirty-five of the most
classic, beloved origami figures -- the crane, the samurai helmet, the
ninja star, the goldfish, etc. The instructions are extremely easy to
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follow and rely on over 500 3-D, computer-generated diagrams which
guide the reader through each step. With its clean design, careful
instructions, and highly-detailed diagrams, Densho Origami is the
perfect first book for both children and adults who want to explore
this charming, creative, and rewarding art. It's also an ideal way for
adults to share origami with children, continuing the long tradition
of passing on to the next generation, a love and appreciation for
what's come before.

Japanese Paper Toys Kit
Introducing fold-by-number, a revolutionary origami new concept in
paper folding. Created by the founder of Taro’s Origami Studio,
Origami City marries the joy of paper folding with the foolproof
appeal of paint-by-number with the imaginative play of LEGO or
Playmobils. This ingenious book is an all-in-one kit for a complete
origami metropolis: 75 realistic pieces to fold with step-by-step
instructions; an illustrated paper play mat; and over 100 sheets of
preprinted origami paper with numbers and lines for folding. The
models—houses, office buildings, cars, emergency and construction
vehicles, an airport, even dogs and squirrels to run in the parks—are
meticulously detailed, illustrated by Brooklyn-based artist Simon
Arizpe. For ages 7 and up.

Origami Book - Simple to Advanced, Traditional Japanese
Folding Papers
Create 37 figures with clear, step-by-step instructions and helpful
diagrams. Simple to advanced objects include rocket, mouse, elephant,
violinist, Viking ship, and many more.
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